
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 35055/23 
 
02nd August 2023 
  

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.  Firstly, 

please accept my sincere apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

 

PQ 35055/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of hospital appointments or 
procedures for children cancelled by a hospital for the years 2018 to 2022, broken down by 
year, by hospital and by procedure type; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Please see below and attached Hospital Initiated Cancellations for Admissions and Outpatient 
Appointments for the years requested. 
 
Please note that the ICT team at CHI at Tallaght do not have the functionality to break down the data 
into procedures.  

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Sharon Ryan 

Directorate Operations Lead CDA  

Email: sharon.ryan@cuh.ie  
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